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Wed 28/04/2

To O lwan Davies
Cc O Fire Safety
ci ) You replied to this message on 28/04/2021 2:03 PM.

Iwan,

Thank you for your submission for the above development to Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) for review and agency input.
d by applicable legislation. It is requested that the Applicant undertake consultation with

It is deemed that the proposal has limited scope and application in regard to fire and life safety, and as such FRNSW submit no comments or recommendations for consideration, nor any requirements beyond that spe

FRNSW should more detailed information regarding the fire and life safety aspects of the development {Project Energy Connect) becomes available.

If you have any queries regarding the above please contact the Fire Safety Infrastructure Liaison Unit, referencing FRNSW file number BFS21/1272.
Please ensure that all correspondence in relation to this matter is submitted electronically to firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au.

Kind regards,

Superintendent John Hawes
MANAGER FIRE SAFETY
INFRASTRUCTURE LIAISON UNIT
COMMUNITY SAFETY DIRECTORATE
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